
Friday 26th February 2021 

Highlights from the Executive Head’s desk… 

Welcome to our new look one page newsletter.  

My highlight this week is the news that all our children will 

soon be returning to school on Monday 8th March. We can’t 

wait to see everyone’s smiley faces. I have also loved how 

our online assemblies have evolved to so many of you      

participating in discussions using the chat function. I was 

super impressed with the children’s knowledge on Fair 

Trade and bananas. Did you know that a banana tree is not 

a tree? It is a herb!                                                                         

Another highlight was Miss White’s bio-diversity assembly 

and hearing the children sharing their ideas.  

Year 2 have been taking part in the RSPB’s Big School’s Bird 

Watch. Each week the children have been taking part in          

different outdoor learning activities such as: bird spotting and 

turning their data into graphs, making bird nests; creating     

paper mache birds; making bird feeders and watching live bird 

nest webcams. 

Did you know with Fairtrade you have 

the power to change the world every 

day? With simple shopping choices you 

can get farmers a better deal. And that 

means they can make their own          

decisions, control their future and lead 

the dignified life everyone deserves.  

 

Fairtrade Fortnight 22nd 

February to 7th March 2021 

 

REMEMBER: 

Tuesday 2nd March - 

Big Art Project entries due 

Wednesday 3rd March - 

World Maths Day 

Thursday 4th March - 

World Book Day  (make a 

story character potato!) 

The school calendar is also 

available on the school        

website. 

 

Winners for February 2021: 

1st Prize £41.70 - Willan Whitney 

2nd Prize £20.85 - Hollie Jackson 

3rd Prize £6.95 - Jan Dixon 

 

You can now enter the FOSP Dream Draw for March 2021, or sign up for 

the rest of the year! 

The money is split between the school and 3 cash prize winners! 

 

Please email fospschool@gmail.com or message Denise Wood on 07711 

768087 if you are interested in signing up for any of the remaining draws. 


